From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD

To: Camille J Bryant; rmann@slo.state.nm.us

Subject: RE: Plains Alpha Crude Lynch Station Remediation Summary and Risk Based Soil Closure Request
Date: Monday, July 9, 2018 10:11:00 AM

Attachments: approved_1RP-4739 - Alpha Crude Lynch Station - Remediation Summary and Risk-Based Closure

Request_v2.pdf

Good morning Ms. Bryant:

Please note that a final C-141 is not necessary as there are sections of the release area, which are
still impacted and would be remediated at time of abandonment, retrofit, or inactivity. Therefore,
1RP-4739 will remain open.

Nonetheless, the majority of the release area has been remediated and is approved for closure.
Please be advised that for future reference and clear documentation, a scaled map with the areas
outlined for deferral would be appreciated.

Like approval from NMSLO required. NMSLO may have additional concerns.
Thanks,

Olivia Yu

Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District |
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.

From: Camille J Bryant <CJBryant@paalp.com>

Sent: Friday, June 15, 2018 12:18 PM

To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; rmann@slo.state.nm.us

Subject: Plains Alpha Crude Lynch Station Remediation Summary and Risk Based Soil Closure
Request

Ms. Yu and Mr. Mann,

Please find the attached “Remediation Summary and Risk-Based Soil Closure Request” and
Final C-141 for the Pipeline, L.P., Alpha Crude Lynch Station Release Site, NMOCD
Ref.#1RP-4739. The release occurred on June 16, 2017, at the Plains Alpha Crude Lynch
Station located in Unit Letter “B” of Section 1, Township 21 South, Range 33 East of Lea
County, New Mexico. The release was attributed to failure of the OAL single expansion
joint, due to pressure build up releasing approximately fifty (50) barrels of crude oil at the
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facility. All released fluids were contained to the caliche pad of the facility. The Release was
reported to the New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (NMOCD) and New Mexico State Land
Office (NMSLO). The impacted soil was excavated to the maximum extent practicable and
confirmation soil samples were collected and analyzed for TPH, BTEX and Chloride
concentrations. The impacted soil was transported to an NMOCD permitted Facility and the
excavated area was backfilled with locally purchased, non-impacted caliche. If you have any
questions or require any additional information, please contact me at the numbers listed
below.

Respectfully submitted,

Camille ). Bryant
Remediation Sapenuison

Placus AW Amenican

5057, Biy Spring, Suite 600
Widland, Texas 79701

Offcce: 452.221. 7924

Cell: 575.441.1099

Attention:

The information contained in this message and/or attachments is intended
only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain
confidential and/or privileged material. If you received this in error,
please contact the Plains Service Desk at 713-646-4444 and delete the
material from any system and destroy any copies.

This footnote also confirms that this email message has been scanned for
Viruses and Content and cleared.



